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PRESS RELEASE 

 Thiru Umesh Sinha, Secretary  General, Election Commission of India along 

with a team of High Level delegation comprising of Thiru Sudeep Jain, Deputy 

Election Commissioner, Thiru Ashish Kundra, Deputy Election Commissioner, Thiru 

H.R.Srinivasa, Chief Electoral Officer, Bihar, Thiru Pankaj Srivatsava, Director and 

Thiru Malay Mallick, Secretary, Election Commission of India will be visiting Chennai 

to assess the preparedness for the General Elections to Tamil Nadu Legislative 

Assembly 2021 on 21.12.2020 and 22.12.2020.    Tour Programme includes meeting 

on 21.12.2020 with a) Representatives of  Recognised Political parties, b) Income 

Tax department Nodal Officers and c) Virtual meeting with District Election Officers, 

Police Officials. On 22.12.2020 a) Meeting with various Enforcement Agencies and    

b) Meeting with Chief Secretary, DGP and Other State Government Secretaries to 

Government of Tamil Nadu will be held. 

It will conclude with a Press meet at the ITC Grand Chola Hotel, Guindy,  at 

1.00 pm on 22.12.2020.   The delegation will then leave for Puducherry to assess the 

preparedness for the General Elections to Legislative Assembly 2021 there. 
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